
 

 

 

January 10, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Russell B. Holmes 

4811 Alton Place, NW 

Washington, DC 20016-2063 

 

Dear Mr. Holmes: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for taking the time 

to meet with us at our offices in Washington, DC, on both December 13th and 20th.  Your ability to 

provide insights into the “Holmes Collection” proved very helpful to our organization. 

 

We appreciate your generous offer to provide further assistance and we anticipate that likelihood of 

contacting you in the future for further information.  Thank you again for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and Associate Director  

   for Research & Analysis 


